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have also spent this term becoming competent CAD 

designers! Once they had mastered the various skills 

But the angel said to them, “Do not be afraid. I 

bring you good news that will cause great joy for 

all the people.”     Luke 2:10 

files and letters from the trenches. Alongside this, we have 

also used War Horse by Michael Morpurgo to put forward 

our DT project where the children designed a ‘modern’ 

knowledge of circuits (developed in Science lessons), they 

do for us nowadays! Maths is a key element in all of this learning and we have continued to work 

hard this term to build a good understanding of fractions which will support us as we get stuck into 

Of course, our RE lessons have had Advent as their focus this term and the children have explored 

more deeply the question, ‘What is being prepared for during Advent?’. As it is a season of hope, 

Miss Watson and I would like to thank you for your continued support this term and wish you all a 

Mr Pratley and Miss Watson


